
 Request for articles for publication in the “Archives News” 

 

1. The Outreach and Publications section of the National Archives and Records 

Service of South Africa (NARSA) requests articles for publication in its quarterly 

publication the “Archives News” 

 

2. The “Archives News” is a quarterly internal publication of the Outreach and 

Publications Section with articles focusing on subjects about heritage, archival 

topics and different reports from various individuals and institutions about 

projects on heritage and archival matters. After publication it is distributed to all 

the Provincial Archives; Libraries, Schools, Genealogical Societies etc. 

 

3. It is therefore requested that articles of interest in this regard be forwarded to the 

editor by emailing thabang.khanye@dac.gov.za or lucas.thulare@dac.gov.za. 

 

4. Any query or for more information please call Mr. Thabang Khanye on (012) 

441-3239. 

 

 

 Kind regards 

 

 Lucas Thulare 
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